From: Carol Richard [mailto:carol.richard@live.com]

Sent: Saturday, July 29, 2023 4:59 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Protest of new business by Irving in Borden Catleton area

To whom it may concern

I was recently made aware of a new Irving gas station being planned right next door to Cerritis in Borden.
When I saw the location, I was shocked that our PEI government would approve such development. Not only
will it affect the small businesses in our area, but how it will affect the residents. Cerettis is where I often get
my groceries. If we no longer have that, the closest would be for me to drive to Summerside. I am against this
new development and I I hopeful that our government would listen to the residents from the area when we ask
for thiiis to be stopped.

Thank you,
Carol and Steve Richard
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